Dear Bill:

This is just a note to tell you how much I ap-
preciated your confidential memorsndum. It has been most
helpful to all of the Board, with one possible
I sither have obtained or am in the process of
similar accounts of that one exception's sotivi
other Federal Reserve distriocts. PFrom Loth the spokem
and written word, it is evident that the performsnce has
been much: the same everywhere.

With boest regards,

il

Sincerely yours,

¥r. W. 8. Mclarin, Jr., President,
Pederal Beserve Bank of Atlanta,

Atlanta, Georgia.
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